
 

October Live RED Report 
 

District News 
 
Live RED Staff Award 

Congratulations to Mr. Clifton Tabor for being selected as the Live RED recipient for the month of October.  His 
came from a parent/family and it reads: 
 

We just wanted to give a special shout out to one of your employees at Livingston County Middle School.  We 
realize in this day and time it seems like sometimes people hear more negative than positive.  We all need 

and appreciate some positive feedback.  We just had to let you know how much we appreciate the custodian, 
Cliff Tabor.  Every time our daughter comes home from school she is going on about how clean the school is and 
she can tell Mr. Cliff goes above and beyond with the ghost buster disinfectant machine.  She said, "He goes up 
and down the halls when we change classes and is always trying his hardest to keep everything clean and make it 
safe for all of us."  She told us she hopes people appreciate him for his hard work and he is on 

the front line during this pandemic trying to make it safe for everyone.  We told her she is exactly right! 

  
We appreciate Mr. Cliff and all the other employees trying so hard to make it a safe learning environment for our 
children in Livingston County. 
      

 Family First & Cardinal Connection 
  

Family First and Cardinal Connection have several events upcoming. Christmas for Kids (CFK) applications were 
made available last week. With that, we have debuted a FRYSC website with information about upcoming events, 
ways to get CFK credits, and much more information. There will be a Virtual Parent Cafe on October 13.  Happy 
Feet will be at the schools the week of October 20-23. Big Smiles will examine and treat our registered students 
in October and November. 

North Livingston 
 

Teachers Phyllis Johnson and Angie Barnes were awarded two mini grants by the Calvert City Community 
Advisory Team.  The grants totaled $1206 and are for STEM related activities.  Mrs. Barnes was awarded various 
sets of STEM building kits for small projects to develop student interest in science and math.  They will build 
balloon powered cars, design Lego projects, and use stem box kits in multiple projects. Mrs. Johnson was 
awarded a new weather station, solar power kit, various insect and animal specimen kits, terrarium, and various 
small lab and science box kits.  Students will get to explore many things that they see every day, such as the 
weather, solar energy, how insects transform from caterpillars to butterflies, germs on their hands, and other 
common things. 

Livingston County Middle School 
The veterans committee has met and are planning 3 virtual programs (2 elementary and 1 MS/HS) that have the 
attention of the Kentucky Department of Veterans Affairs.  The Legion is helping, as are other local Veterans.  

Livingston Central High School 

Congratulations to the following students on their selection as class officers: 
  
Sophomore: 
President: Trinity Ray 
Vice President: Ashley Adams 
Secretary: Lily Robertson 
  
  
 

Junior: 
President: Austin Skinner 
Vice President: Addy Martin 
Secretary: Josie Howard 
Reporter: Madison Bolte 
Treasurer: Emma Smith 
  

Senior:  
President: Carson Kitchens 
Vice President: Robert Schmitt 
Secretary:Oliva G. Ramage 
Reporter: Kennedy Croft 
Treasurer: Erica Quertermous 
 



 
South Livingston 
 

 
  
SLES celebrated birthdays with ice cream and a short movie.  Happy Birthday to our August and September 
Mustangs!  #SLESwherelearningisfun2020 #liveRED 

 
Hard to believe we are getting ready to wrap up the 1st nine weeks!  Hard at work and hard at 
play!  #SLESwherelearningisfun2020 #liveRED 

 
 SLES would like to wish Mrs. Shelley Gray a happy and healthy farewell! 

  
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

     
 
 
    

 

After reading the story, “The 3 Little Pigs,” Mrs. Lauren’s 
class made houses with food. Each student drew a paper 
to find out which house they were supposed to build. 
They did a great job deciding if they needed straw, sticks 
or bricks!  #SLESwherelearningisfun2020 #liveRED 
 

Mrs. Shelley Gray began her career as an Elementary School Secretary, within Livingston 
County Schools, ten years ago.  Prior to being School Secretary, she was a Kindergarten 
Instructional Assistant for eleven years; her combined years of service totaled twenty-one 
years. Mrs. Shelley, as she is known, has many excellent skills that made her a truly 
valuable member of the school team.  Through her years of service, she was able to 
maintain the inner workings of the front office with dignity and positivity.  Her true 
compassion for wanting to help all stakeholders was evident on a daily basis.  Her smile 
was not only contagious, but it illuminated the front office as you entered.  Her presence 
 will be greatly missed but never forgotten! Our appreciation for Mrs. Shelley is beyond words, and the impact she 

had on generations of South Livingston Elementary students, staff, and parents is beyond measure. Our hope for 
Mrs. Shelley is she will have a great number of memories to look back upon, to savor, and to remember. The 
multitude of moments she inspired students and staff over the years collectively form a career of distinction. We 
are also deeply appreciative of all that she contributed to the betterment of each student and staff member she 
encountered.  Mrs. Shelley plans to enjoy more time with her family.  We would like to wish her a healthy and 
happy farewell! 
 

SLES is recognizing the staff of the month.  These staff members have gone 
above and beyond, working very hard daily for the betterment of 
stakeholders.  They are very deserving of this recognition! 
August Staff of the Month: September Staff of the Month: 
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